
INN COMMITTEE MEETING 

APRIL 30TH 2020 

VIA ZOOM 

Meeting was called to order by Sheila Nokes 

Members Present: Budd and Bonnie Morrow, Nancy Milliman, Susan Smart, Sue Bird, Mary Ann 

and Paul Wagner, and Sheila Nokes 

Guest: John Lngemi and Dean Dyson 

Staff: Roger Milliman and Josh Neely 

Chair and Secretary Positions: It was asked to those in attendance if anyone would be willing to 

step into those positions. There were no volunteers at this time. Discussion ensued regarding 

this issue. A few members were not in attendance so an email will go out asking if any of them 

would like to take over any of these positions. Also suggestions were brought up on how to go 

forward if there is no chair. Is it time to rethink the just how the Inn Committee runs? There are 

some sub committees now, Design Committee that Susan Smart will continue to head up. The 

Music on the Patio Bonnie will continue to work to organize with the help of several others. 

Nancy is working on Marketing with the Greens committee and will continue to do that job. 

Kayla has been heading up the Youth programs and we will ask if this is something she wants to 

continue. The members of this committee have been very active in the Lake Limerick 

Community for several years and have been in charge several times. There is a need to bring in 

some new blood so to speak. If you know of someone or would invite a new resident or friend 

to come to a meeting with you we may be able to get more members involved. 

When and how do we open up the Café, Inn and Lounge when we are able was discussed. The 

Governor will be making an announcement on May 4th regarding the next step so we will wait 

until then to make any plans moving forward. 

Summer events such as Lake Limerick Daze and the End of the Year Bash were also brought up 

and if these events cannot be done in the way we have in the past maybe we can rethink what 

we could do and still keep with our social distancing. One suggestion was a Parade of decorated 

cars and golf carts going around the lake on July 4th. A parade permit would be purchased with 

volunteers to monitor the roads to keep other cars out for an hour. We are open to other 

suggestions. 

Roger and Josh are working on a schedule for the Café now that golf will be opening. There is a 

limited staff so hours are an issue. The numbers are looking good for food purchases during this 



stay at home order and curb side pickup for the Inn and Café is increasing. We will have more 

information at a later date. 

The County has signed off on our new deck permits so we are moving on to the next phase of 

the Board approving starting the contract bids for construction. All this is good news. 

Marketing and advertising are going forward with Nancy and Elen’s hard work.  

Mother’s Day and Father’s Day Brunch out of the Café are in the works. 

When we do open for sit down meals there will be limited seating and masks should be worn 

when coming into the facilities.  

The Inn Committee will hold another meeting in early June to discuss the Governors next phase 

of reopening. 

Meeting adjourned. 

Minutes submitted by Sheila Nokes 

 


